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On behalf of the City of Headland this letter serves as our highest recommendation for Mark Dunning Industries. 

The City of Headland has contracted Residential and Commercial Garbage pickup with MDI since 2011; saving us over 
$200,000 annually. During this time we have appreciated the extraordinary customer service we have received from 
Mark and his staff including our representative, Starr Bowman. Starr always goes above and beyond to maintain our 
contract needs as well as unexpected issues that arise. MDI has built a strong relationship with the City and work hard 
to maintain fair rates while providing a dependable service for our constituents. 

If you have any questions or would like further information concerning our relationship and contract with MDI please 
feel free to reach out to us at 334-785-5601. 

Sincerely, 

�� Heather Shippey 
City Clerk 
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